IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM
PLUMBERS LOCAL 1

RALLY TO REBUILD A
WORLD TRADE CENTER
WE CAN BE PROUD OF ... NOW!

TUESDAY, MARCH 9, 2010
12:00 NOON -1:00 PM

7 WORLD TRADE CENTER PARK

GREENWICH STREET
(BETWEEN BARCLAY AND VESEY STREETYS)

The Building and Construction Trades Council has organized a Rally.
Thousands of members of the Building and Construction Trades will
join other concerned New Yorkers to call for the rebuilding of a
World Trade Center we can all be proud of — NOW! Further delays
and entertaining alternative plans that could leave major portions of
the site largely undeveloped past 2030 are unacceptable. In fact, they
are a national embarrassment that must not be allowed to continue.
We must commit to fully rebuild the World Trade Center site now to
create 10,000 construction jobs and allow thousands of permanent
jobs to follow. The future of Lower Manhattan calls for nothing less.

We urge all Local 1 members to make attendance at this rally a
priority. Please join your Brothers and Sisters in the NYC
construction industry in making a strong statement that the time to
rebuild the World Trade Center and rebuild it fully is NOW!



